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Dear  CCUSD Families, 
 
This is Superintendent Debbi Burdick with some updates for you.  First of all, we hope 
that if you have any children ready for kindergarten, you refer to our CCUSD web page 
under "enroll"  for the online registration applications.  You can drop completed 
packets  at our elementary schools Monday through Thursday from 8 am to 4 pm until 
June 11th and after that, at the District Office on 60th St.. also Monday through Thursday. 
Please also share this information with  any  friends or neighbors who have potential 
kindergartners.  
 
CCUSD has three committees that are diligently working to plan for the upcoming school 
year.  The Reopening School Team of staff and parents is focusing on academic options 
and currently developing surveys to gather input from families and staff about 
preferences. The Logistics Committee for Reopening School is working on operational 
pieces that would need to be in place for August, including guidelines for transportation, 
lunchrooms, PPE and health and wellness.  A third committee is the Social Emotional 
Well-being Committee that will look for resources and practices to make sure that our 
students and our staff are doing well.  Again, we appreciate your patience as we work 
through many guidance documents and fluid recommendations that seem to have 
changes daily.  Our goal is to have options available for all families for the first day of 
school, August 5th. 
 
Finally, I know that with the unrest going on throughout our country, we are hearing that 
many children are frightened and confused as they watch protests and rioting on 
TV.  Please take the time to talk with your children about what they are seeing. Through 
kindness, empathy and respect for each other, we can make our community stronger, our 
world a better place and provide hope for a better tomorrow.  In CCUSD, we will continue 
to work together to ensure all of our students have the support they need to be 
successful.  
 
Thank you and have a good weekend. 
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